
               

PHASE I – Streetscape Infrastructure 
(Transbay Block 3 Park and Streetscape Improvements Project) 

 
An#cipated Construc#on Bid Adver#sement: end of May 2024 

 
San Francisco Public Works an?cipates the construc?on bid adver?sement phase of the Office of 
Community Investment and Infrastructure’s (“OCII”) Phase I – Streetscape Infrastructure (Transbay Block 
3 Park and Streetscape Improvements Project) to happen at the end of May 2024.  
 
The Phase I – Streetscape Infrastructure (Transbay Block 3 Park and Streetscape Improvements Project) 
construc?on will include the following scope of work: 

• New Clemen?na Street between Main and Beale Streets including new u?li?es 
• New signalized crossings at intersec?ons of Clemen?na Street 
• Widening of sidewalks along Main Street and Beale Street 
• Reloca?on of a waterline on Main Street 

 
 
Public Works is commi.ed to the Small Business Enterprise Program and the par:cipa:on of SBEs in contrac:ng opportuni:es 
for the Phase I – Streetscape Infrastructure (Transbay Block 3 Park and Streetscape Improvements Project).  It is the intent of 
Public Works to create a level playing field on which SBEs can compete fairly for contracts and subcontracts. Small Business 
Enterprises (SBEs) are strongly encouraged to par:cipate in this Contract. The Contractor will be required to ensure that SBEs 
have the opportunity to par:cipate in this Contract and to take all necessary and reasonable steps for this assurance.   

 

For more informa:on about the project, please contact: For more informa:on about SBE goals for the project, please contact: 

Kathleen O’Day 
Project Manager Public Works 
Phone: 415-218-7515   
Email: kathleen.oday@sfdpw.org 
 

Ivan Oldenkamp 
Contract Monitoring Division (SF.gov/cmd) 
Phone: 415-857-4604   
Email: ivan.oldenkamp@sfgov.org 
    


